
                                   Eco-club (the_last_leaf) Shyam Lal College 

                                                      Donation Drive 
                                                      In collaboration with 

                               Department of Environment, Government of NCT, Delhi 

 

Keeping up with the college’s social commitments, Eco-club of Shyam Lal College regularly 

conducts donation drive to help the under privileged children. Coronavirus (Covid-19) 

pandemic caused disruption & uncertainty. The vulnerable sections of the society faced 

challenges in meeting their daily basic needs. In order to help during this pandemic the Eco-

Club team of 10 volunteers in collaboration with Department of Environment, Government of 

NCT, Delhi took great initiative, and organized a drive from 2nd Feb to 13th Feb 2022.  In this 

drive the students collected the surplus/unused cloths and other basic items etc. and 

distributed among them in Delhi-NCR, U.P and Bihar. The students donated a little by a 

small way of bringing smile on the faces of some children’s and in return they got 

satisfaction. 

 

 

 

 



 
   

 

 

 


